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CRC Article 31: All children have the right to play and to join in with a wide range of activities. 

CRC Article 19: All children have the right to be safe. 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our school is delighted to be joining with many others around the UK to participate in Red Nose Day. 

On Friday 15th March, your child can come to school in non-uniform, wearing anything red.  

All donations are welcome and much appreciated, and can be brought, in cash, into school.  All 

donations will go towards helping people living in difficult circumstances across the UK and 

internationally.  

Please also be aware that the wearing of jewellery, and Crocs shoes, are not allowed, in line with our 

school policy.  

 

No matter how small your donation, you can help people live free from poverty, violence and 

discrimination. You have the power to change lives! 

 

Thank you in advance for your support. It is much appreciated. 

 

L. Boulton   S. Simpson-May 

 
Mrs L. Boulton  Mrs. S. Simpson-May 
Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher and PSHE Lead 
 

 

            


